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Dear Parents, 

European Elections – 23rd May 2019 

I have been waiting for confirmation that the European Elections will be going ahead, in order to give you as much 

notice as possible regarding the school’s closure for the day. 

As it is now looking more likely that the European Elections will be going ahead, I have to prepare for the school to 

be used as a Polling Station on Thursday 23rd May 2019 and therefore Poulton Lancelyn will be closed on this day. 

Because of the uncertainty surrounding Brexit and the elections, if anything changes before this date I will inform 

you. 

 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


